UNM OFFICE of the PRESIDENT

October 21, 2013

Mr. Md Mottaleb Hossain
1611 Gold Avenue SE, Apt D
Albuquerque, NM 87106-4451

Dear Mr. Hossain:

Please accept my sincere congratulations on being nominated for the 2013 Sarah Belle
Brown Community Service Award. It is apparent from the quality of this year’s
nominees that The University of New Mexico is fortunate to have individuals who
exemplify UNM’s mission of community service.

This year is a particularly difficult year to select an award recipient due to the strength of
all of the nominations received. Even though another nominee has been selected to
receive the award this year, your commitment and hard work on behalf of UNM’s mission
and our greater community deserves recognition and celebration.

I look forward to seeing you at this year’s award reception, along with the folks who
supported your nomination, as we honor all of this year’s nominees. The reception is
scheduled for Monday, November 4, 2013 from 4:30 to 6:00 pm in the McDavid Room at
The Pit. If you have not had an opportunity to RSVP, please do so by calling 277-3066
or by emailing RSVP@unmfund.org, with the names of your guests.

With warm regards,
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Robert G. Frank

President
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